
Appendix B  

SEND Newsletter “You Said We Did”  
 

What is “you said we did”? 
Every SEND newsletter includes a “Your Voice Counts” section which is used to 
promote current surveys and consultations, asking parents to share their views on 
SEND and education services. A key principle of the SEND Communications and 
Engagement Strategy is openness and transparency, so each newsletter has a “You 
Said We Did” section in which outline the survey results and our next steps. This 
section of the newsletter can also be used to answer questions and provide 
information around common themes that have come up in in surveys and focus 
groups.  

 

Examples of “you said we did” 
In our March 2024 newsletter we asked subscribers to respond to our Parent and 
Carer Survey and share their experiences of SEND services in Kent.  

In the next edition, in May 2024, we summarised some of the common themes in the 
responses and provided examples of what Kent County Council is doing to improve 



services.  

 

 

In our July 2024 newsletter we included the results of a survey of parents at 38 
schools which are part of the Autism Education Trust (AET) training programme. The 
results came from 140 responses and were included to demonstrate the positive 
impact of AET training in these schools. 

 

 



 

 

 

In October 2024 we fed back on the results of our Speech Language and 
Communication Parent Survey, which had 129 responses, mostly from parents at 
mainstream primary schools using the Balanced System® framework. We also used 
this article to invite parents and carers to join the SLCN Parent Engagement Group 
to input their views on the rollout of the Balanced System®. 

In the same edition we also thanked parents for their views on the Early Years 
Support Model and outlined the next steps for implementing this revised model.   



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

The December 2024 newsletter included feedback on next steps for the Specialist 
Teaching and Learning Service and the Special Schools Review consultations, 
which had been promoted in earlier newsletters.  



In December, we also sought parents views in another Parent Carer Survey.  

Following feedback from parents asking to see the results of the survey, we plan to 
publish the survey results as well as the key themes arising and what we are doing 
as a result of their feedback on a new, dedicated SEND engagement section 
(currently in development) on the SEND Information Hub. 
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